
February 10, 2010
Carol –   Thanks for all your help and support – and thanks for the article on care of nibs –
very good info! Fondly,  Nancy  M., wedding planner in Cape Girardeau

January 2010
Dear Carol,   Thank you so very much for the beautiful hand-made Christmas ornament.  It is
the perfect start to our collection as a married couple.  Also, thank you for the wonderful job
on the invitations – they turned out great.  Love, Angie & Kurt P.

January 2010
Carol – Chad and I wanted to thank you for your beautiful Christmas ornament!  It was such a
beautiful & thoughtful surprise! You did such a wonderful job with our wedding invitations –
thanks again!  Best wishes for 2010!    Cheers – Ashley & Chad

December 2009
Dear Carol,
Thank you so much for the beautiful ornament!  It was so sweet of you to think of us! …Your
ornament will be placed every year on our tree as a constant reminder of our wedding day and
the beautiful work you did to make our memories special, so thank you!... Thanks again for all
your beautiful “art work” and thoughtful touches! Best wishes,     Bob and Katti K.
Kansas City

November 5, 2009    Facebook
Hi, Carol. The programs turned out beautiful as well as the place cards and the whole
wedding, in fact!    Nancy S.

October 2009
Thank you very much for remembering our anniversary with the beautiful poem in
calligraphy.  The meticulously detailed border and flowing words make this a work of art that
we can hang on our wall to enjoy and remember our special day.  As we reflect on The Art of
Marriage, we will also keep in mind your thoughtfulness and caring.    Love,  Jason and
Michelle F.

September 9, 2009
Yes, we had such a great time and enjoyed meeting you.  You gave us such wonderful tips and
techniques to practice!  Maybe after 30 years, I will be as good as you are!
Thanks again,   Sarah B.   adult calligraphy student

July 3, 2009
Kathryn posted something on your Wall   (  Facebook  Carol Savage 22 )  and wrote:
"Hi Carol! I put a picture with the poem you did in calligraphy for me, and it looked GREAT!
My aunt loved it. Thanks so much!"     Kathryn S.   Little Rock, Arkansas

February 23, 2009
"Carol's experience and love of art and kids show in her teaching time with kids.  She knows
what she's talking about and tries to really pull creativity out of kids while they learn the
basics of good artwork."      Elizabeth K.



February 6, 2010  e-mail
By the way, thank you so much for your beautiful note.  I have to tell you, I cannot bear to
throw any of your notes out... not the envelopes... not the notes.  I still have them on my
refrigerator!  Your work is so gorgeous!  I'm so glad that you are part of our magazine!!!!
Thank you!!
Warmest Regards,  Arina Lanis,  Founder + Editor-In-Chief, St. Louis Entertains Magazine

February 2009
Carol,   I showed the envelopes to my family and they all loved them! Thank you so much for
the most unexpected gift!  The calligraphy turned out so well;  I just know everyone will love
it.  I’m so glad you were able to match the invitations.  Thanks again,    Rose and Jordan P.

2009
Carol –    Thank you so much for your beautiful work and understanding as I got the list
compiled.  You are a very compassionate and talented woman!      Caitlin and Mike J.

2008
Carol -  Thanks so much for your participation in our anniversary event!  It was a pleasure
working with you!    Regards,   Sarah H.    at The Donald Danforth Plant Science Center

November  2008
Dear Carol,
As I sit at Mass admiring those beautiful “Faithful Departed” scrolls, I am awestruck once
again by your talent and ability.  You do such beautiful work and I look forward to reading
them over and over each time I attend Mass in November.  Just wanted to let you know how
much your time and talent is appreciated.   You’re amazing!      Fondly,   Bonnye P.


